

Eagle Scout Letter of Recommendation

An Eagle Scout candidate must demonstrate that he lives by the principles of the Scout Oath, and Law in his daily life. In this regard, the candidate has indicated that you know him personally, and that you would be willing to provide a letter of recommendation on his behalf. On the reverse side of this letter, there is a copy of the Scout Oath and Law for your reference in preparing the letter. Please note that the contents of the letter will NOT be shown to or discussed with the candidate, nor with anyone not a member of the Eagle Scout Board of Review. You are free to discuss the information with the candidate and provide him a copy of your letter, but only if you choose to do so.

Dear Eagle Board of Review:			
Please	su	a Huche &	
			See A super a last a last a company of the
		Variety and the	
Marie Salar Marie Carlo		Professional Department of	
	U-P-C		18.1 212 Logs
	•		
ttach additional	nages as nee	ded	

September 20, 2019

Dear Scoutmaster Chris Schultz,

My name is Steve Trocki I am a special education teacher at Braintree High School. I have had the pleasure of being Luke Killeffer's liaison for his time at BHS. I coordinate a program here for students who can handle mainstream classes, but just may need some support with social skills, executive functioning, etc. called COAST (Communication Organization Academic Support Training). Luke has grown a lot since he first started, and I can certainly attest that from what I have seen here at BHS, he exemplifies the twelve principles of Scout Law.

I won't get into each, buy Luke has become a true leader amongst our program. I meet with them all once a day, and during the COAST block and Luke has been a terrific asset in terms of working with the younger students, answering questions, while also handling his own business. Luke has worked hard to get where he's at, some things do not come easy for Luke but he tackles them head on. He is always polite, attentive, and courteous towards his peers and his teachers.

Luke is an extremely friendly and kind young man as well, we've had a couple new students enter our program and Luke is always the first one to greet them and welcome them. This is a very mature quality for anyone to possess, never mind a teenager.

I can't stress enough how much I enjoy working with Luke. If you need any more information my info is on the attached sheet, I would be more than happy to speak about Luke.

Sincerely,

STEVE TROCKI